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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TEL:  (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY: 07470950154





11th July 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Mini Police Bowling Visit

The Mini Police children will be going to Hollywood Bowl for Bowling and lunch on Monday 15th July, they will leave school at 10.30am and return to school after lunch.

The children will be travelling by minibus. Please can you ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for bowling, including trainers (no open toe sandals), the children will not need any spending money for this trip.

If you do not want your child to take part, please let the school office know as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 
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